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Congressman Smith reps in Auburn and Falls City
(KLZA)-- Congressional caseworkers from the office of Nebraska Third District
Congressman Adrian Smith will be in Auburn and Falls City Monday.

The Caseworker in Your Community program is an opportunity for constituents
to meet directly with one of Smith's congressional caseworkers who may be able
to assist those with various concerns including flood recovery and federal agencies
such as the USDA, FEMA, VA, Social Security, Medicare and the IRS.

Caseworkers will be at the Auburn Memorial Library from 11:00 A.M. - noon
and at the Falls City Library and Arts Center from 1:00 P.M. - 2:00 P.M.
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